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Thank you for your very kind letter

of 25 January. I do appreciate your

having written. I hate these interviews.

You never know how they are going to

turn out!

It was good to hear from you.

Lady d'Avigdor-Goldsmid
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Lady Russell

Thank you so much for the lovely

minature rose bush which you sent me.

And thank you for your very kind note.
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